
 
 

 On September 7th of 2013, Team EMENET had a successful breast and cervical cancer 

screening event at the Eritrean Association in Greater Seattle. The goal was to educate Eritrean 

women about the benefits of early detection and prevention of treatable cancers as well as to 

provide services to uninsured Eritrean women. Team EMENET will continue to organize this 

service at least once or twice a year. The team also held a successful EMENET benefit dinner on 

Sept 7th where the winning ticket of our raffle was drawn; the prize was either a round trip ticket 

to Eritrea or $1800.We are glad to announce that the winner is Mr. Goitom Tekletsion of 

California.  With the sales of the raffle tickets along with the generous donation of Eritreans in 

Seattle and other states, team EMENET was able to raise a total of $15,000 towards our next 

shipment of Medical equipment and supplies to Eritrea. We would like to express our deepest 

appreciation to the Eritrean Association in Greater Seattle, BCCHP, Swedish cancer institute 

for the mobile mammography, and Eudora Carter for coordinating this event.  

  

Thank you,  

  

Team EMENET 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please visit us  

WWW.EMENET.ORG 
 

 Email us  

emenet61@gmail.com 
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